
Mid-Module Celebration 

 The first mini-module celebration will occur six weeks into ConneXions; the 

remainder of these celebrations will be scheduled every 12 weeks.  

 

 These celebrations should occur on the scheduled weekend. Sunday 

afternoons will probably be the most suitable time for this event. 

 

 This will be a time where the participant receives encouragement from the 

various members of his support community (growth you’ve seen, things 

God has shown you etc.) 

 

 This is a flexible time so be creative and make it memorable! 

 

 The Pastoral Coach will set up and run the celebrations (location, time, 

place, and getting everyone together).  

 

 This celebration is a small celebration with just the participant, his Pastoral 

Coach, Intercessor, and Host Home.   


